Newsletter

Year 4

Term 3 2023-2024



Twitter –OasisSkinnerSt E-Mail - Office@oasisskinnerstreet.org Year3@oasisskinnerstreet.org

Welcome back!

What to expect this term

Welcome to Term 3. We are very excited to continue our learning journey and creating new experiences for the children to develop their writing. Our children are amazing and have adapted so well to new routines.

What we expect:

We expect the children to bring in iPads every day fully charged.

School reading books and contact books also need to be in school each day and we would expect the children to read on a daily basis. As year 4's we expect the children to be responsible for changing their own books when they need to.

TERM 3 P.E days will be on

Wednesday for Maple and Elm

Children are required to wear correct P.E kit and trainers or plimsolls. Plain joggers for colder weather. If in doubt please contact the office by phone or email.

From Friday 19th January Elm will be taking part in Challenger Troop so will require PE kits on Fridays instead.

Curriculum overview

This term our topics are as follows;

Maths; We are starting with Multiplication and division and moving to length and perimeter. Please practise your times tables as we are working hard to secure this knowledge ready for the test at the end of the year.

English; Our writing text is The Miraculous Journey of Edward Tulane. We will be producing a narrative piece of writing and a diary entry.

Science; Sustainability

R.E: Hinduism – Art and Literature

History; The Romans

Geography; Map Skills

Key Dates

w/c 16th January – Year 4 assembly w/c 19th January – Elm start Challenger Troop